
Jerry Hayward: 

Yes, I’m leaving a comment on limiting the construction to five days. I am not 

opposed to limiting work on construction sites to five days but think it has to be 

open on Mondays and closed Saturdays. Saturday’s hours of work are already 

limited and I would think neighbors would be happier to have no construction on 

Saturday. However, I do question that this closure will have any effect on the social 

distancing issues and worry this could make a job site more crowded by 

eliminating one day to complete work. I am currently in charge of a job site and we 

are strictly enforcing all the safety practices issued by the state, county and city 

and appreciate the guidelines to help everyone to stay safe and healthy. I think 

keeping the job sites safe is imperative as is keeping it open. Thank you, my name 

is Jerry Hayward. 


